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SOMPO Group provides support for Taiwan Eastern Offshore Earthquake relief efforts 

 

 

SOMPO Holdings, Inc. (Group CEO and President: Mikio Okumura) will donate 10 million yen to The Japanese 

Red Cross Society to support relief efforts for people and areas affected by the Taiwan Eastern Offshore Earth-

quake that struck on April 3, 2024. In addition, the Sompo Chikyu (Earth) Club*, a volunteer organization of SOMPO 

Group executives and employees, will donate an additional one million yen as part of a substantial disaster relief 

fund. 

 

SOMPO Group expresses our deepest condolences for all who lost their lives and our heartfelt sympathy for all 

affected by the Taiwan Eastern Earthquake. We express our sincere hope for the safety of residents and prompt 

recovery of the disaster-stricken region. 

 

 

 

 

*Note to editors: About the Sompo Chikyu Club 

Established in 1993, the Sompo Chikyu (Japanese for ‘Earth’) Club is a volunteer organization whose member-

ship consists of SOMPO Group executives and employees. It administers the SOMPO Chikyu Club Social Contribu-

tion Fund, arranged so that executives and employees may opt to make monetary contributions to the fund at their 

discretion from their salaries. 
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